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June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/carers,  Year 6 Aberdovey Visit End of Year Treat 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have arranged for Year 6  to go to Aberdovey for their end of year visit.  The visit 
will be on Wednesday 13th July. We will depart school at 8am and aim to return at 5pm. 
 
Please bring your child into school for registration at 7.45am and please arrange to 
collect your child from school at 5pm. 
 
There will be no cost for this visit, school will be covering all costs as an end of year 
treat for Year 6. 
 
Please provide your child with a packed lunch in a throwaway carrier bag, (no glass           
bottles or fizzy drinks). Those who are in receipt of free school meals will be provided 
with a school packed lunch.   
 
Please give your consent using your child’s online account on SCOPAY, (tick the     
consent box, no payment required), in order for your child to be able to go. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Read & Miss Boddison 
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